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29th May 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers

School Uniform Orders
The bulk order for school uniform has now been sent off and cannot be ordered through the school office.  However we have recently changed our uniform supplier to Border Embroideries and uniform items can now be ordered online throughout the school year.  Please see attached information leaflet for ordering or use the link below.
https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/st-andrews-primary-school-gorebridge.html
Orders should be made before 21st July for a back to school delivery.

Thank you for your continued support.
Liz Laird

Headteacher

St Andrew’s Primary School      	Acting Headteacher


Gowkshill	Mrs Liz Laird
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Web: standrews.mgfl.net


PLEASE NOTE WE HAVE A NEW TELEPHONE NUMBER


0131 271 4670























